
 

Would you like to help provide Welcome Home Baskets for Pendleton Place? The League of Women 

Voters of Kitsap is seeking donations to provide basic kitchen and bath items for the new residents of 

Kitsap County’s first permanent supportive housing apartment complex. A $100 donation will pay for 

one complete Welcome Home Basket!  

You can shop online on the “Pendleton Place” Amazon Wish List registry: 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/19A49I1ELNY4O?ref_=wl_share. Or we’ll shop for you! 

Donate at https://www.kitsapmentalhealth.org/register/donate-online/ and select “Pendleton Place 

Welcome Baskets.”  

If you prefer to pay by check, make your check payable to Kitsap Mental Health Services and note 

“Pendleton Place Welcome Baskets” in the memo line. Mail to: 

Kitsap Mental Health Services 
Attn: Donations 
5455 Almira Drive NE 
Bremerton, WA 98311 

The deadline for donations and purchases is December 31, 2021. For more information about Kitsap 

Mental Health Services or Pendleton Place, visit www.kitsapmentalhealth.org. Questions about 

donating? Send an email to ppbremertonwa@gmail.com. Thank you for your support! 

Rochelle Karlsen (360) 728-6222 
Chair, Housing Committee, League of Women Voters of Kitsap 


